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From: Keith Louiselle <klouiselle@embargmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2010 9:43 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Re: RIN 3038-AC61

As a retail trader | strongly disagree and ask that you abandon your plans to change the leverage in Forex
trading. As a trader | am responsible for my trading actions and not the CFTC. Your changes will mean that you
are catering to only the larger traders. Time spent regulating the actions of brokers and not that of traders would
be better spent.

Keith Louiselle



